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Thursday 6th February 2020
Dear Parents and Carers of children in 4J,

I am writing to you with the news that Miss Jones is expected to be in hospital for an operation on the 12th February and will be off school recovering for around six weeks.  We send Miss Jones our very best wishes.

Mrs Bond will teach the class during this time Monday-Thursday, Mrs Underwood will teach 4J on a Friday.  The children have already met Mrs Bond as she has been working in school on a supply basis at times since September.  Mrs Bond will start on Monday 10th February getting to know the class alongside Miss Jones.
Should you have any queries during this time please contact her as you would usually Miss Jones or alternatively a member of the leadership team.

Thank you for your support in these circumstances.

Best wishes

Mrs Moody

Head teacher













